
395 Lane Closure Content – Week of February 4 
 

Newsletter: 
 
395 Express Lanes – Closure Advisory 
   
Roadwork along the I-395 HOV lanes will require total overnight closure of the HOV lanes from near 
Edsall Road to the 14th Street Bridge. Weather permitting, the closure will take place during the 
following times: 

 Monday, February 4: 8:00 p.m to 4:00 a.m. 

 Tuesday, February 5: 8:00 p.m. to 4:00 a.m. 

 Wednesday, February 6: 8:00 p.m. to 4:00 a.m. 

 Thursday, February 7: 8:00 p.m. to 4:00 a.m. 
 
There will be a full weekend HOV closure starting Friday, February 8 at 11:00 p.m and concluding 
Monday, February 11 at 4:00 a.m. 
 
General Purpose Lane Closure and Detour Information  
 
Roadwork along I-395 South will require an overnight, single-lane closure on the right general purpose 
lane. This may expand to a double-lane closure, if necessary. Weather permitting, closures may take 
place on the following nights: 
 

 Monday, January 28: 12:00 a.m  to 4:00 a.m. 

 Tuesday, January 29: 12:00 a.m  to 4:00 a.m. 

 Wednesday, January 30: 12:00 a.m  to 4:00 a.m. 

 Thursday, January 31: 12:00 a.m  to 4:00 a.m. 
 
Roadwork along I-395 North will require an overnight, single-lane closure on the general purpose lanes. 
This may expand to a double-lane closure, if necessary. Weather permitting, closures may take place on 
the following nights: 
 

 Monday, January 28: 12:00 a.m  to 4:00 a.m. 

 Tuesday, January 29: 12:00 a.m  to 4:00 a.m. 

 Wednesday, January 30: 12:00 a.m  to 4:00 a.m. 

 Thursday, January 31: 12:00 a.m  to 4:00 a.m. 
 
Drivers are advised to travel safely and pay attention to on-road signage if traveling in this area during 
the closure. Visit www.395ExpressLanes.com to view additional lane closure information and to sign up 
for e-newsletters and traffic alerts. 
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